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February 24, 2020 
 
 
 
Patricia Van Gerpen 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: GW20-001-In the Matter of PUC Staff’s Complaint Against Engelman Commercial Group, LLC dba BC 
Trading Corp.  
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen, 
 
 On January 27, 2020, Staff filed a Letter Regarding Answer Deadline for the above captioned matter.  
 
 Staff and Engelman Commercial Group, LLC dba BC Trading Corp. have been working to resolve this 
matter and agree to delay the answer deadline for an additional two weeks, to March 9, 2020.  
  
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter,  
 

 
 
Amanda M. Reiss 


